
Upcoming Events
We have some exciting activities scheduled for this fall in our area.  Tell your friends, inform your church fam-
ily, spread the news about these opportunities.  Plan now to include these world-class speakers in your plans.

Dr. Walter Brown
Director of the Center for Scientific Creation, Dr. Brown will return to Northwestern College Maranatha Audi-
torium
Sept. 14 - 15 with a new format.  Saturday 9 AM - 4:45 PM he will cover many ideas not covered in depth in
previous Twin Cities events.  Sunday 2 - 4:30 PM Dr. Brown and Dr. John Sailhamer, an old earth proponent,
will discuss the merits of their respective positions.  Call (612)631-5100 for information on prices and registra-
tion; pre-register by Sept. 11 for reduced price tickets.

Ken Ham
Director of Answers In Genesis, co-founder & co-director of Creation Science Foundation of Australia, he
will be speaking at the following locations:
Sept. 27, 1996   7:00 PM, Grace Church of Roseville, 1310 W. Co. Rd. B2 in Roseville, MN.
Sept. 28, 1996  10 AM - 2 PM, Cumberland Wisconsin High School Auditorium, 38 Mi. from Taylors Falls,
MN.  No admission charge but freewill offering will be taken. Call Pastor Mark Schoen (715)483-1186 for more
info.

Dr. Donald Chittick
Dr. Chittick has a Ph.D. in Physical Chemistry and taught chemistry at the university level for several years.
Currently Dr. Chittick devotes his time to conducting seminars on science and the Bible and does research in
the areas of ecological concerns and alternate fuels.  The following meetings are scheduled and others are pend-
ing, call Pastor Walter Lang at (612)861-5288 for additional information.
Oct. 13, 1996 AM Bible class & PM service, Mount Calvary Lutheran Church,  6541 16th Ave. S. Richfield.
Oct. 14, 1996 7:30 PM, Redeemer Lutheran Church, 1301 E. 42nd Burnsville,  “Genesis and Geology”.
Oct. 15, 1996 7:30 PM, TCCSA Meeting at NW College,  “Biblical Creationism and Scientific Advances”.
Oct. 16, 1996 7:30 PM, Calvary Baptist Church in Rochester.
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Tuesday, September 17, 1996, 7:30 p.m. Totino Fine Arts Center, Rm 115, Northwestern College, Roseville  

The Dragons Grave is a unique area in Wyoming with a fantastic deposit of dinosaur fossils on or near the sur-
face.  This area has been made available by the owner to creationists for exploration and research.  Individuals
from the Twin Cities area will report on their first-hand experiences at the Dragons Grave site this past sum-
mer.  Come and find out what has been accomplished, what is planned and what part you can play in future ac-
tivities at this unique location.
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Looking For A
Conference Speaker?

Ian Taylor, President of the
Bible-Science Association,
has several illustrated presen-
tations to support the Biblical
view of Creation.  Topics
such as Origin of Species,
Fossil Man and textbook
“Facts” are also covered.
BSA will provide materials to
help you plan and advertise
your event.  Call LuAnn at
(800)422-4253 or (612)856-
2552 for more information

Upcoming Metropolitan Creation
Science Association Events

The Metropolitan Creation Science Association
holds its meetings at Redeemer Lutheran Church,
1301 E. 42nd, Burnsville, starting at 7:00 p.m.  For
more information please call the Genesis Institute at
 861-5288.

Sept. 2:   Dr. Randy Hedtke will present information
regarding a recent Supreme Court decision that may
allow teaching Creation theory in public schools.

Oct. 14:  See page one.

Nov. 4:   Dr. David Wall,  M.D.,  from Rochester
will speak on evolution & abortion.

CREATIONWISE
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Adventure Safaris is a ministry of the Twin Cities Creation
Science Association.  This ministry provides training to
home schooled children and youth as well as church and
family groups.  Call the numbers listed below for a catalog
of programs.

Our goal is to provide information and training consistent
with the Bible account of creation.  We provide weekly
classes during the school year for home schoolers.  Through-
out the year we have 1 day, 3 day & 5 day safaris for the
whole family or groups to sites of scientific interest.

If you would like to help make displays and projects or are
able to help in some other way please contact us.  We have
several current and future needs that may require your skills.

Call John Nuckols at (612)757-8107 or Russ McGlenn at
(612)434-5047 for details on trips and activities.  All gifts
made out to TCCSA are tax deductible and pay never-ending
dividends.

E-Mail for TCCSA newsletter
Dave Johnson djohnson@net-info.com
Fred Koestner fredjk1@aol.com


